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MEMORANDUM 

 
 

Date:  October 11, 2012 

 

To:   Dr. Damon Murphy, Superintendent 

Martha Aguirre, Executive Director of Financial Services  

From:  Ron Gatlin, Purchasing Agent 

 Subject:        Information in regards to CH (LOCAL) and CH (REGULATION) 

  

 In collaboration with Hector Rodriquez the District’s Internal Auditor, I am suggesting a 

change to CH (LOCAL) and CH (REGULATION) in regards to Purchasing Cooperative 

contracts. Purchasing Cooperatives assist the Purchasing Department by meeting 

competitive bid requirements without having the District go out for bids. I understand the 

Board of Trustees would like Administration to review the process for utilizing the 

Purchasing Cooperatives in order to gain greater control over their usage. Therefore, I 

would like to change the policy and regulation to add the following: 

 

 Any purchase utilizing a Purchasing Cooperative in excess of $75,000 must include 

3 written quotations illustrating cost comparisons for board approval. 

 

 Currently only 1 written quotation is required when utilizing a Purchasing Cooperative. 

This will assist the Board of Trustees with the approval process by providing them with 

more information to make their decision. 

 

 Please let me know if you require any further information. 

 

 

The Canutillo Independent School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age or disability in its employment practices, or in 
providing education services, activities and programs, including technical education programs. For more information regarding the Canutillo Independent School 
District¹s policy of non-discrimination contact: Executive Director for Human Resources, (915) 877-7423, 7965 Artcraft Rd., El Paso, TX 79932.  

El Distrito Escolar Independiente de Canutillo no discrimina en cuanto a raza, color, origen, género, edad o discapacidad en lo que se refiere a sus prácticas de 
empleo, o al proveer servicios, actividades y programas educativos y vocacionales. Para mayor información respecto a la política de no discriminación del Distrito 
Escolar Independiente de Canutillo, favor de contactar a: Director Ejecutivo de Recursos Humanos, (915) 877-7423, 7965 Artcraft Rd., El Paso, TX 79932. 


